
 

 
 

Our File: EA1314-01 
March 18, 2016 

Note to File 

To: Parties 
Re: EA1314-01 Jay Project Report of EA and Reasons for Decision, 

staff presentation on measures 
 
Participants to the environmental assessment for EA1314-01, the Jay Project, are invited to the Review 
Board office for a presentation on the Report of Environmental Assessment.  Review Board staff will 
present the findings of significance and walk through the Report’s measures that address them. The 
Review Board hopes this presentation provides an opportunity for parties to better understand the 
Board’s conclusion and final measures.  
 
This is a staff level discussion.  Board members and counsel will not be present.  Staff will provide 
clarifications on the Board’s findings of significance and measures, walking parties though the 
reasoning and intent that is expressed in the Report.  Staff will not engage in discussions of the merits 
of the findings or measures. 
 
When: Date:  Thursday, March 24th, 2016 

Time: 9:00 am-12pm (coffee and snacks provided) 
 
Where:  Board Room, Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
  2nd floor Scotia Building (5102-50th Ave) 
  Yellowknife 
 
What:  Staff presentation of the Board’s findings of significance and the measures that 

address them 
 
Format:  Staff will present the conclusions from the Jay Project Report of Environmental  

Assessment and be on hand to clarify any of the written materials about the Board’s 
reasons for decision.  

 
For more information please contact me at chubert@reviewboard.ca  or 766-7052. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Sr. EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
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